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Dear Committee,

| do not agree and object to any more Extension of the Emergency Bill. Omicron has not been the deadly virus you
tried to convince us it to be. Omicron is no worse than the flu!!!

The Omicron has been out in the community for some time and managed by the people without much concern. We
are tired of your harassment and bullying ways. The continued discrimination against society is cruel and

unnecessary. The extension is unacceptable as there is no reason for implementing these measure anymore.

If the Bill gets through it would appear to many citizens that you have bigger plans to totally destroy the people you
servell

Robyn Cooling
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